
Cuban lawmakers studying draft
of new Constitution

Havana, July 18 (RHC)-- Beginning on Wednesday, Cuban Parliamentary Commissions are devoting
three working days to study the draft of the Constitution of the Republic, prior to its presentation next
Saturday during the First Ordinary Session of the 9th Legislature of the National Assembly of People's
Power.

On Saturday, the new Council of Ministers will be presented and lawmakers will assess the state budget
performance so far.

The official call to the Permanent Working Commissions of the National Assembly of People's Power was
made last June by its president, Esteban Lazo.

According to the official note with the announcement published in the newspaper Granma on June 29th,
the call was issued to the members of the Cuban legislature and also to the agencies of the central
government of the State and other concerned bodies and authorities.
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